
 
 

 

03/22/2022 

 

Greetings, 

 

Last night the Board of Education for the Carry School District 26 approved the hiring of Mrs. 

Lisa Baker, current RGS principal, to be the new PK-K principal at their early childhood 

learning center. Mrs. Baker will begin her new role in the Cary School District with the start of 

the 2022-23 school year. I want to thank Mrs. Baker for her service to our community and 

students and we all wish her the best of luck moving forward.  

 

The search for the next principal of RGS is already underway. We will be including a variety of 

stakeholders in the interview and hiring process. The timeline for the principal search will 

include posting the position for two weeks, and then starting interviews during the third week of 

April. We expect to have the successful candidate chosen by early May. This candidate will then 

be recommended to be hired, as the next RGS principal, at the regularly scheduled May 25th 

Board of Education meeting.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the selection process please do not hesitate to contact me at 

tlind@nsd2.com . 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Tom Lind 

Superintendent of Schools 
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